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Around the school… 

As I write this newsletter, I can hear the 

pouring rain outside my window, which is 

definitely not what our farmers need! We are 

hoping that the rain stops so our farmers have 

the opportunity to harvest their crops. 

 

With intensive swimming beginning this week 

for students in K-6 we shouldn’t be surprised 

that it’s raining as it seems to turn cold every 

year. Students will continue to swim each day 

unless there are thunderstorms forecast, so 

please ensure they bring their swimmers, 

rashie and towel each day. Students will have 

their final day of swimming next Friday. 

 

The 2021 HSC exams are almost complete. 

Kadee, Michelene and Prue finished this week 

and Will and Rachel have one more exam next 

week. They will then receive their results in 

January next year. Overall, we are extremely 

proud of these students and how they 

responded positively to all the hurdles they 

have jumped to complete their HSC. Kadee, 

Michelene, Will and Prue have all accepted 

university offers for next year and Rachel 

plans to study at TAFE. Mrs Doyle has done a 

fantastic job helping them organise university 

offers and helping them with their career 

choices. 

 

Next Tuesday, students in Year 10 will 

complete the HSC: All My Own Work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

program. This is a program designed to help 

HSC students follow the principles and 

practices of good scholarship. This includes 

understanding, valuing and using ethical 

practices when locating and using information 

as part of their HSC studies. Students who 

have completed the program will also know 

about penalties for cheating and how to avoid 

malpractice when preparing their work for 

assessment. It is important that all Year 10 

students attend next Tuesday as they must 

complete this before they submit any work for 

Year 11 courses next year. Morning tea will be 

provided for these students. 

 

Staff are busy planning the Semester 2 Reward 

Day. As we are unable to go on reward 

excursions, we are planning some fun 

activities at school. Reward Day will be held on 

Wednesday 15 December.  

 

 
We are currently planning for an end of term 

celebration for those students who have an 

attendance rate of 95% or above this term. Stay 

tuned for more details next week. 
 

 

Until next week 

Terrie Payne 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Humbug 
25th November 2021 

Week 8, Term 4 
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2 Alison 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 

8 

    26th Nov 

 

Canteen:  

Vicki Sargeant 

Week 

9 

29th Nov 

Canteen:  

Kathy McKay 

30th Nov 1st Dec 

Scholastic 

Book Club 

issue 8 due  

2nd Dec 

Year 6 

Transition 

day 

3rd Dec 

Canteen: 

Lisa Crofts 

Week 

10 

6th Dec 

 

 

Canteen: ? 

7th Dec 

Presentation 

Day  

8th Dec 

Yr 12 Formal 

 

9th Dec 10th Dec 

 

Canteen: 

Vanessa Williams 

Week 

11 

13th Dec 

Canteen: 

Vanessa Williams 

14th Dec 15th Dec 

Semester 2 

Long & Strong 

celebration 

 

16th Dec 

Last Day 

Term 4 

17th Dec 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

K/1/2: Dean, Henri, Neve, Chevy, Ava, Rhyder, Lucy, Max, Isla & Archer     

                                                         

3/4: Taylah 

 
 

5/6: No spelling due to assessment task. 
 
 

Term 4 

Week 7 

 

Allora Vinecombe 27th November 
Samantha Spencer 29th November 
Madison Vinecombe 2nd December 
 



 

‘HABIT OF MIND’ AND SPORT AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 7  

 

Winners for Week 6 and 7, 95% and above attendance draw were:  Abby Wason, Isla Rossiter and Samuel Wilson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students in Stage 5 Child Studies have been exploring the Nutritional needs of children. Using the Australian Guide to 

Healthy Eating, they each planned a themed birthday party for a child. Ella created a Circus themed birthday party 

where she made an invitation and a healthy snack. Kasey created a mermaid themed birthday party for a 5-year-old. 

Both girls created their snacks during their child studies lesson. Students evaluated their snacks, explaining that they 

both believe parties should have traditional party food with some healthy options. 

STAGE 5 CHILD STUDIES  

                      Ella Payne                                                                                                                    Kasey Brohan 



 

 

                                                                                                 

                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

   

    

  

 

        

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

The Resilience Project in Stage 4. 

Over the past few weeks, students in 7/8 have been catching up on sections of the Resilience Project. 

Students explored the theme Mindfulness, practising their cooperation strategies. They had to work 

together to solve situations.  They also worked on Gratitude by identifying someone they are grateful for 

and writing a personal letter to them. Students were encouraged to complete the entire two pages of 

their gratitude letter. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
    
        Each student needs to have their own order form to be eligible to go in the draw. 
 
 

Menu for Thursday 2nd December 
 

Breakfast: 

Berry Pancakes                             $2.50 

 

Recess 

Berry Smoothie                            $2.00                             

Lunch: 

Chicken Wombok Salad        small $4.00 

                                            large $6.00 
                                           

Orders due: Tuesday 30th November 

  *No late orders due to catering* 

Next week’s free meal draw 

winners:  

 

Breakfast: Chevy Baker 

Recess: Sam McClintock 

Lunch: Owen Jackson 

 

Order Form 
The UCS 2021 Harvester will be available on Monday 

 13th December. Please complete the order form 

 below. Please phone the UCS front office if you have 

 any questions on 0269759030. 
 

Name……………………………………..………………………………… 
 

Number of copies required ……………………………….……..  
 

Options for collection include (please ✓): 

      Send my copy home with a UCS student.   

Student name ……………………………………………….………… 
 

       Collect at UCS front gate on Monday 13th      

December between 3.00 – 3.20 pm. 
 

        Send via post  

Name……………………………………………….……………………… 
 

Address……………………………………………………....…………… 

Harvesters will cost $15 each or $20 posted. 

Payment must be received prior to collection. 

Payment method (please circle) 

 cash  /  cheque   or   online payment. 
 

Cash enclosed $........................................................... 
 

Online Payment amount $........................................... 
  

Reference #.................................................................. 

 

 

 

 

 

New Zooper Dooper range 

Sugar free-zies (sour) 
10 flavours: Watermelon, 

Strawberry, Lemon, Apple, 

Passionfruit, Lemonade, Tropo, 

Cola, Raspberry & Lemon/lime 

50c each 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For 90 years, the Commonwealth Bank School Banking program has helped children learn 
about money, reinforced the importance of regular savings and provided structure for parents 
to support their children to save.  
Though the program continues to have strong support from schools, parents and teachers, 
recent decisions by some state and territory governments because of a review by the 
corporate regulator mean we are unable to continue providing programs in schools, and we 
have had to make a difficult decision to close our School Banking program for all government 
and non-government schools across the country.  
The School Banking program was established in 1931 at a time when having a bank account 
was not commonplace, and since then we have helped more than 15 million Australians take 
their first financial steps. This would not have been possible without the wonderful support 
we have received from schools like yours, including all the parents and volunteers, and for 
this we are deeply grateful. Thank you. 
Even though the CommBank School Banking program will not be returning to your school 
after this year, you can continue to make deposits into your child’s Youthsaver account 
through online transfers or at any CommBank branch. If you need further information please 
phone 132 221 or visit your local CommBank branch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Banking update from Commonwealth Bank 

        

 

                 BIG      BEACH WEEK 2021 – Water Safety K - 6 

During Week 9, all primary students will be involved in the BIG BEACH WEEK 2021 program. 

This year the NSW Royal Life Saving have organised this especially for schools in rural and 

remote areas. 

On Wednesday 1st December K – 6 students will have the opportunity to attend a Zoom session 

with Lifesavers from the coast. They will be passing on their knowledge of beach, coastal and 

waterways safety to our students. The session will be interactive with lots of questions and 

opportunities for the students to give their thoughts and experiences. 

During the week students will be involved in water safety activities in the classroom and they 

will practice some lifesaving skills in the pool. 

 



 

GRANDPARENTS & GRAND-FRIENDS DAY 2021 

It is important to celebrate our Grandparents and 
Grand-friends.  

NSW Grandparents Day celebrates the diversity of 
grandparent relationships across age groups, 
cultural backgrounds, and geographical locations. 

Grandparents, grand-friends, kin, and those who 
take on the role of a grandparent in their family or 
community are recognised for their contributions. 

UCS students have enjoyed being interviewed 
with the surrounding questions. Our student 
responses were recorded and collated to create a 
presentation to celebrate our virtual 
Grandparents and Grand-friends Day 2021. 

A summary of the presentation and the students’ 
special words of thanks are captured on the 
following pages. 
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Hayley Wallace 
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Hayley Wallace…Thanks for everything 
you do and the laughs we have! 

 

Aiden Hoskinson…         
I love you Nan and Pa 

and Grandma. 
 

Darcy Cattle… Thank you for 
being such caring people. 

 

Allora Vinecombe…Thanks for 
the cute café memories! 

Rhyder Crofts…Thank you for 

playing games with me! 

Tom Douglas…I love my Grandparents 

because they give me lollies and do    

fun stuff with me! 

Ruby McKay…Thank you for giving me 

big hugs and always spoiling me! 

Thompson Rossiter…Loves ice-cream 

from his Grandparents. 

Jack Crofts…Likes talking to 

Grandparents about life experiences. 

Samuel Wilson…Thanks for taking me 

fishing and bringing me lunch. 

Gavin Ward…Thanks to Grandparents 

for hugs, confidence, fishing and chats. 

Quin Mayall…Thanks for 

feeding us and buying toys. 



 

 

  

Lincon Bryant…Thanks for the swims 
in your pool and being in the war! 

Jett Woodward…Loves staying at his 
Nan’s house. 

Isla Mayall…Thanks for always being 
there and loving me. 

Jordyn Worley…Thanks for making me 
the best food and taking me  

quad bike riding. 

Eva McCubbin…Thanks for the letters. Dustin Bryant…Thanks for letting me 
swim in your pool. 

Joseph McKenzie…Thank you for 
teaching me life lessons. 

Lucy Ward…Loves when her 
Grandparents play games with her 

and help her work. 

Jack Douglas…Likes working and 
sharing a talk with his Grandparents. 

Abby Wason…Loves her 
Grandparents as they are very 

giving and supportive. 
Charlotte and Taylor Hooker… 

We love you pop! 

Alex Jackson…Thank you for taking 
care of me. 



 

 

  

Lucy Cattle…Thank you Grandma for 
being so caring and loving to me. 

Tayla Ackland…Thank you for all 
the memories. 

Max and Ava McClintock…Thank you 
for our visits and Lego. 

Taylah Ward…Thank you for the funny 
stories, adventures and great cooking. 

Kodi Woodward…Loves painting with 
Pop and thanks Nan for caring for me. 

Hugh Williams…Thanks for flying me 
around the farm! 

Evie Henley…Thank you for letting us 
visit and being funny! 

Ella Burley…Thank you for helping me. Olivia Rossiter…Loves spending time 
with her Grandparents. 

Nicholas Batty…Loves being called 
‘Young Sheldon’. 

Clancy Hoskinson…Thank you for 
always helping me. 

Mitchell Collins…Thank you for caring, 
visiting and watching me play football. 



 

 

 

 

  

Riley and Henri Mulqueeney…Enjoy 
when they go for a sleepover and 

get ice-cream. 

Lila Henley…Thanks to all my 
Grandparents for looking after me 

and having good humour! 

Alaura Manwaring…Thank you to my 
Grandparents for spending time with me.  

They are all special in their own way! 

Kate Jackson…Is thankful for shooting with 
Pop, drinking tea with Nan while watching 

‘The Chase’ and Friday night dinners. 

Hayden Gerhard… 
Thank you for the toys at 

Christmas time! 

Archer and Dean Hale…Thank you for 
being the nicest Grandparents and 

taking care of me. 

Brogan Crofts… Thanks for spoiling me 
and giving me lots of hugs. 

Chelsey Spencer… Likes fishing and 
jumping on the trampoline. 

Harry Roscarel…Thanks for teaching me 
how to play cards and be a good sport! 

Ella Payne…Thanks for spending time 
with me and teaching me important 

life lessons. 

Tahlia McKay… Thank you for  
taking care of me. 

Tyler Crofts… Thank you for buying me 
things when I come to visit. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Laci Mayall… Thank you for taking 
me swimming. 

Sam McClintock…I love my 
Grandparents because they are sweet, 

funny and love me so much! 

Linden Olsen-O’Connor…Is thankful for 
Nan and Pop buying me gifts and 

making me happy. 

Connor McKay…Nan is special because 
she looks after us and gives us lollies. 

Asher Chantrill…My Grandparents 
play games with me. 

Shay-Lee Crofts…Thank you for 
letting me visit when I have  

Guitar lessons.  
 

Neve and Isla Rossiter…We like to go 
to the park and play games  

and cook together. 

Owen Jackson…They are special as 
Pop makes good pizza and Nan is a 

good gardener. 

William Gerhard…Thanks for giving 
me ice blocks and letting me play with 

Buster the dog. 

Samantha Spencer…My Grandparents 
are special as they are great cooks and 
great at fishing.  They are very sweet 

and make up good jokes. 

Nathan Spencer…We enjoyed the 
delicious birthday cake together! 

Chevy Baker…Thank you  
to all of the Grandparents. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                       

 

 

 

           Ungarie Bowling Club 
     

       FRIDAY NIGHT JACKPOT DRAW $2,000 this week! 
 

Last week’s bowls results are as follows: 

Sunday Chicken Run Bowls: 12 players vied for the prizes. 

Winners: Peter Bryant, Mick Fiedler & Clem Samson 

Runners-up: Tony Carr, Kaileha Daly & Norm Wright 

Toot Toot Award: Artie Jolly & Dan Simmons 
 

Next Sunday 28th Nov Chicken Run Bowls 

Names in at 2.30pm, bowls start at 3pm 

EVERYONE WELCOME TO PLAY! 

 
 

Sunday 12th Dec Christmas Triples 

Starts 10.30am, 2x12 ends $75 per team 
 

Friday 17th Dec-Kids Xmas Party 
 

HEADER v TRUCK DRIVERS Sat 8th Jan 2022 at 6pm 
 

JEFF de ROZARIO MEMORIAL BOWLS DAY 22nd Jan 2022 at 5pm 

                  
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
                 

          
 

             
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday night:  

Opens at 5pm 

 

Friday night:  

Bar opens at 5pm 

Kitchen bistro opens 6pm-

8pm 

All meals served with vegies 

or salad. 

Raffles at 8pm. 14 prizes  

Happy Hour 7pm-8pm 

 

Sunday breakfast:  

8am till 9.30am 

Adult $7 Child $3 

All you can eat! 

                                                        
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ATM & Eftpos 

available  

 
 
 
 

J U N I O R   L I F E G U A R D 
  P R O G R A M 

LEARN, EXPLORE & GROW 

Introducing participants to a range of life skills 
such as; First Aid, CPR and Lifesaving skills & 

techniques. The program incorporates strength 
and endurance fitness-based activities in a fun 

and nurturing environment.  
WHEN: SATURDAY 27th NOVEMBER 

WHERE: HOLLAND PARK POOL 

AGE: 8-14 YEARS* 
*MUST BE ABLE TO SWIM 25M CONFIDENTLY 

  

TO ENROL YOUR CHILD INTO THIS PROGRAM, 
FOLLOW THE LINK 

https://app.iclasspro.com/portal/hollandparkpool 
 

 

 

 

 

OZHARVEST MOBILE 

MARKET 

Tuesday 30th November, 
Bing Wallder Park, Ungarie 

3.00 – 4.00pm 

• Masks encouraged 

• Bags pre-packed 

• No BYO bags 

• Physical distancing 
applies 

 

https://6q39gws4.r.us-east-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fapp.iclasspro.com%2Fportal%2Fhollandparkpool%3Ffbclid=IwAR3ZO169pcmdgUdJ2tFWAyrnAyKIP0I7hUUCDduR0DdTkA7aCQmIRqdLeFA/1/0100017d2bb8e23a-68b3ef88-b4a6-4dd4-bc9a-b55696a4b800-000000/4HXfPxZiCEgxA5GZj9se-6hX-kc=244

